
Break-In and Vandalism to a home 7-12-10 
Five Police cars quickly arrived after an alert neighbor noticed five teenagers unload from a black truck parked down the 

street and go through the gate to the backyard of an apparent abandoned house on Breman Court. It appeared the 

Police questioned and released the five teenagers to their parents. A Police Officer reported that graffiti had been 

sprayed on the walls inside the house. We are all grateful to have such an alert and courteous neighbor. Please join her 

and come to the community park (while we still have one) 7/17/10 at 11:00am to hear about how we can stop this 

growing vandalism problem with our new Neighborhood Watch program. Bring a lawn chair, a cold-drink, a 

frisbee/football/soccer ball, and your good ideas!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


